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Daniel Buchholtz

From: Info
Sent: Friday, May 9, 2025 10:04 AM
To: Daniel Buchholtz
Subject: FW: Proposed "No Parking During School Hours"

Hi Dan, 
 
I just found the email below in my junk box. 
 
Wanda 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kyle Smith <kyle.smith286@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 7:24 PM 
To: Info <info@slpmn.org> 
Subject: Proposed "No Parking During School Hours" 
 
This message was sent from outside of the organization. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Hello, I’m Kyle Smith and I reside at 8001 Vanburen St. 
I am in favor of the proposed expansion of the “No Parking During School Hours”. 
It makes it more difficult for mail delivery as cars are parking just a few feet away from residents mail boxes. I have a car 
that parks right on the corner in front of my lot making it difficult for drivers to be able to see through the corner of the 
intersection. I’m not able plant anything on my corner higher than 18” per city code, well a car is taller than 18”. 
What I would also like to see is more of a Police presence when the High School lets out because we have some teens 
who like to race down our streets after school. 
Thank you for your time, 
Kyle Smith 


